
Suncorp Insurance
Product Disclosure Statements (PDS)

Update pursuant to ASIC Class Order 03/237 
Below is a non-materially adverse update to the following Product Disclosure Statements:

•	 Suncorp Holiday Travel Insurance Product Disclosure Statement, prepared date 1 December 2010

•	 Suncorp Annual Multi-Trip Travel Insurance Product Disclosure Statement, prepared date 1 December 2010

What is the change?
The ‘Duty of disclosure’ section is deleted from the PDS  from the date you buy, extend, vary or reinstate any of the above policies on 
or after 16 November 2015, or from the date you renew an Annual Multi-Trip Travel Insurance policy on or after 28 December 2015. 

Information on your duty of disclosure is set out on your latest Certificate of Insurance. It is important you read this information and 
ensure you meet your duty of disclosure.

Prepared on 6 October 2015

This document is issued by AAI Limited ABN 48 005 297 807 AFSL No.230859, trading as Vero Insurance. 

28552 16/11/15 A


